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Dear Parents, Students and Friends of Creekside,
	 The 2017-2018 school year is underway! On August 10th we welcomed 2,142 Knights 
and 166 staff members. Thank you to our Link Crew sponsors and student mentors for hosting 
freshmen orientation for our 572 incoming freshmen, as well as a tailgate celebration for our 
first home football game this year. 
	 Is your student “plugged in” at Creekside? Creekside High School has over 65 clubs 
and extracurricular organizations, and more are forming every day. There will be a 
club fair coming up this quarter so students can see all the clubs that we currently 
offer. These extracurriculars are designed for your students to get involved with the 
Creekside Community.
	 This year our teachers are using an online tool called Schoology to keep 
students informed of upcoming dates and deadlines. All students can login 
using their Active Directory username and password – there will be a Parent 
Portal feature, information will be released as soon as it is ready. Creekside 
High School is also a B.Y.O.D. (Bring Your Own Device) school, which means 
your students can bring their own laptop or tablet to school and connect to the school 
WiFi for schoolwork. 
	 Our guidance counselors are here to ensure that student needs are met for academic 
success, social emotional well-being and college and career planning. Individual 
conferences can be scheduled with each counselor, or come to our Guidance Parent 
Night on September 28 for presentations about vital information for your child’s grade 
level. Our guidance counselors are going to be working in the classrooms this year as 
well as hosting lunch sessions for students on a variety of topics. 
	 Creekside High School uses a variety of techniques to communicate 
important information to parents and students. The Creekside website is 
continually updated with important information and is the first place to check 
for information, you can also follow us on Twitter @CreeksideHighFL for 
daily updates and information. Please do not hesitate to contact us directly 
about any individual questions or concerns. 

Go Knights!

http://academypublishing.com/schools/creekside/creekside.php
http://academypublishing.com/schools/creekside/creekside.php
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	 Sixteen students from Creekside High School attended the FBLA National Leadership Conference 
in Anaheim, California this summer after advancing from the Florida State Leadership Conference/
Competition held earlier this year. Students who attended include:
•	 Kelsey Zweibohmer and Matthew Zweibohmer—Business Financial Plan
•	 Gayatri Ramesh—Business Plan
•	 Zachary Kowalski—Computer Problem Solving
•	 Daniel Malloy—Introduction to Information Technology
•	 Taryn Clarke—Journalism
•	 Ronnie Piccione and Juliana Martinez—Management Information Systems
•	 Madison Hood, Gwendolyn Flores, and Kristina Pionessa—Management Information Systems
•	 Trevor Flint, Clay Carter, and Teegan Bailey—Network Design
•	 Sean O’Neill—Networking Concepts
•	 Anna Perkins—Public Speaking 1
Each state could enter their top four participants for each event. Creekside is proud to announce their finalists:
•	 Ronnie Piccione and Juliana Martinez placed 2nd in Management Information Systems
•	 Trevor Flint, Clay Carter, and Teegan Bailey placed 4th in Network Design
•	 Anna Perkins placed 6th in Public Speaking for 9th and 10th grade students 

Creekside FBLA  
Students Place at 

National Competition

http://oastaug.com


	 In the Network Design and Management Information 
Systems events, students had to score in the top 15 
nationally on an objective test to qualify for the final round 
of competition. The performance component (final round) 
consisted of examining a case study, within 20 minutes or 
less, and then presenting the case study along with their version 
of the solution to a panel of judges. Public Speaking participants had 
to compete in two rounds with the final round including to the top 16 
in the nation. The top ten competitors or teams (if it was a team event) 
were recognized at the 2017 National Leadership Conference Awards 
of Excellence Program on July 2, 2017 in Anaheim, California. Six 
of the students above graduated from Creekside in 2017. The students 
returning this year are now more eager than ever to get back to Nationals 
again next summer, which will be held in Baltimore, MD.

	 Lynda Kelly, with Kathy Sinardi assisting, established the Creekside’s chapter of Future Business Leaders of 
America in the fall of 2013. With 244 members last year, 130 members participated in the District 27 Competition, 
where 81 members qualified for the State Competition. 75 of the 81 members competed at State in Orlando, where 
33 members placed in the Top 5 at the State level. FBLA has over 60 competitive and skills events from the areas 
of technology, public speaking, communication, business, finance, and management. More than 9,600 of America’s 
best and brightest high school students traveled to Southern California to establish their own Legacy of Leadership 
as they competed for the opportunity to win more than $170,000 in cash awards.

$100 OFF
FOR CREEKSIDE

STUDENTS

1:1 SAT/ACT Prep 
Algebra 1/2, Calculus

Study Skills, Homework Help
EOC and FSA Prep
Physics, Chemistry, Biology
Geometry, Trigonometry

St. Johns / Mandarin

©2016 Huntington Learning Centers, Inc. Independently owned and operated. *SAT and PSAT are registered trademarks 
of the College Entrance Examination Board which was not involved in the production of, and does not endorse this 
program. HLC-1072a

Middle States Association of Colleges and Schools

Finding the right doctor just got easier.
Donald J. Levine, MD, Jaime Kibler, DO, and Katherine Wilson, PA-C, are dedicated to your 
family’s health through every stage of life. They offer you a medical home, where you can 
enjoy an ongoing relationship with your personal physician. Convenient. Caring. Connected. 
That’s changing health care for good. 

Areas of expertise include:

Baptist Primary Care Julington Creek
1400 Bishop Estates Rd., St. Johns, FL 32259

904.287.2794
baptistprimarycare.net

• Sports/school physicals
• Immunizations
• Well child visits

• Preventive/GYN exams
• Disease management
• Osteopathic treatment

• Minor skin lesion and  
mole removal

• On-site lab

© Baptist Health 2016

Now accepting new patients. 
Same day appointments available.

http://baptistprimarycare.net
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Counselor Connection
	 The Creekside Guidance Department is excited to announce our lunchtime counseling topics for 

the month of September. Students are invited to join us during all three lunches in the media center on the dates 
below. Bring your lunch and a friend for fun weekly sessions or just stop by to say hi!
•	 September 6th – Registering for Parchment and requesting a transcript
•	 September 13th- PSAT and the National College Fair
•	 September 20th- Navigating through High School
•	 September 27th- Managing Stress
	 ASVAB testing is scheduled for September 20th. Students can sign up to take the test in the guidance department. 
	 Check out the new scholarships for October on the CHS website.
College and Career Night
	 The annual College and Career fair will be held on Wednesday, September 6th from 5:00-7:30 at St. Augustine 
High School. For more information visit: http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/gpc/college/
Upcoming College Visits: 	 Florida Gulf Coast	 Sep 29th	 5th Period (1:20 – 2:05 pm)
	 Students who would like to attend one of the college visits should sign up in the guidance department no later 
than one day prior to the visit.

October 2017 PSAT/NMSQT®
	 Creekside High School will administer the PSAT to all students in grades 9-11 on 
Wednesday, October 11, 2017. The purpose of the test is to give all students an opportunity 
to experience taking a college readiness test and to identify students who might benefit from 
advanced coursework. 
	 Students in 9th and 11th grade must pay a $20 registration fee in order to receive their 
scores. Please make checks payable to Creekside High School and write your student’s name, 
grade level, and “PSAT” in the memo line. Students may submit registration fees to the Testing 
Coordinator, Mrs. Mackoul, before or after school in room 130. The last day to pay for registration 
will be Friday, September 29th. All 10th grade students will receive a score report at no charge. 
Your student’s Score Report for the PSAT/NMSQT® will be available in mid-to-late December 
from College Board. 
	 Students received an Official Student Guide to the PSAT/ NMSQT® through their English 
classes. This guide contains valuable information as well as a full-length practice test with 
answer keys. Please visit www.collegeboard.org/psat for more information. 

  

824.9402 • www.cananlaw.com

Your health is 
our priority! 

URGENT  
CARE

State-of-the-Art 
Facility

No Appointment Needed
Just Walk In

Julington Creek 
1633 Racetrack Rd. #101, Jacksonville, FL 32259

Oakleaf Plantation Town Center 
9580 Applecross Rd. #106, Jacksonville, FL 32222

(904) 230-6988M-F 8-8, Sat-Sun 8-5

In-network provider for many health insurance plans
Common Illnesses/Physical • X-Ray/EKG/IVs/Labs on site

Hormone Replacement • Testosterone Therapy
Now Offering Allergy Testing/Immunotherapy 

We also offer the latest advancements in cosmetics
with Obagi Skin Care System 

http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/gpc/college
www.collegeboard.org/psat
http://www.cananlaw.com
www.cananlaw.com
http://flowersbyshirleystaugustinefl.com
http://avecina.com
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Business Partners Step Up to Help the Class of 2021!
	 CHS PTSO and Link Crew would like to thank the following sponsors that helped make “Freshman Day 
2017” and “New Parent Orientation” a huge success. We had over 450 freshmen and their parents join us for 
the big event. This day was extremely beneficial in helping new students and their parents learn the ins and outs 
of Creekside High School. We are excited to welcome the Class of 2021! 
	 Business partners help our schools stretch their dollars, so we are GRATEFUL for their contributions! We 
hope you will consider showing them support by using their services. Tell them Creekside HS sent you!
•	 Be Seen Acne Care & Skin Therapy 631-1670
•	 Brush Salon 230-6625
•	 Carrabba’s Italian Grill, Mandarin 262-8280
•	 Dr Ann Nguyen, Target Optical & Lenscrafters Southside 
•	 519-5057 & 519-5768
•	 Dr. Ross Osborn, Center for Sports & Health Medicine 240-0442
•	 Kathy Scott State Farm Insurance 730-3665
•	 Leonard’s Studios 829-6541
•	 Lisa Benedict, Realtor, Watson Realty Corporation 392-3566
•	 Mike Mayland, Fidelity Bank Mortgage 996-1042
•	 The Tutor Doctor 333-6876
•	 Tropical Smoothie, Fruit Cove 230-6360
	 If you are interested in becoming a CHS PTSO Business Partner, please email angieleeconlan@gmail.com or 
vanessakromer@gmail.com or visit www.chsptso.org.

mailto:angieleeconlan@gmail.com
mailto:vanessakromer@gmail.com
www.chsptso.org
http://www.icihomes.com
http://www.watkinsclinic.com
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Creekside Knights Athletic Booster Club 2017-2018
Welcome back to School!
	 The Creek is Rising! Creekside High School sports are ready 
to dominate the competition going into the 2017-2018 school year. 
Already, the Football Team has experienced many positive changes 
through new Head Coach, Sean McIntyre. Creekside’s victory 
during the spring has set the stage for positive change. Additional 
changes like the school’s new Principal, Mr. Steve McCormick, and 
the introduction of our new Athletic Director, Mr. Luke Marabell, 
are creating an exciting buzz in the entire community. The complete 
renovations to the school’s weight room, with our new Strength and 
Conditioning Coach, Donnie Gumble’s training and nutrition are 
taking all student-athletes to the next level. 
	 We would like to extend a warm welcome to the new Administration 
and all our great Coaches who are helping to drive excellence in our 
entire athletic program at Creekside. We are looking forward to a 
wonderful school year!

	 Remember, the CKABC needs your support! We volunteer and support all Student Athletes and the Athletic 
Department. Join the Booster club today! 

We areº
CreekSIDE!! GO 

KNIGHTS!!!
	
Do you have lots of energy and 
school spirit? Do you want to 
CHEER for your school? Make 

sure to look for WINTER CHEER 
tryout information on the news and 
in the hallways this fall. Tryouts for 
WINTER CHEER will be held in 
early October. Please Email Laura.
Clary@stjohns.K12.fl.us for more 
information.

mailto:Laura.Clary@stjohns.K12.fl.us
mailto:Laura.Clary@stjohns.K12.fl.us
http://www.completefamilyec.com
http://www.AllFloridaSafetyInstitute.com
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First Coast Technical College
	 First Coast Technical College delivers an awesome 
education at a very affordable cost. Many people can do it 
debt free! See a list of our current programs and start dates at 
www.fctc.edu. With small class sizes and hands on learning, 
our students can achieve national industry certifications that 
immediately raise their earning potential where the jobs are. 
We pride ourselves on the ability to help our students find 
employment in their field. 
	 Would you like more information? How about coming on a tour 
so YOU can see what the excitement is all about! Call 904-547-3354 
or email Jennifer Wills at jennifer.wills@stjohns.k12.fl.us.

Academy Students Win Florida Mapping Competition
	 Students from the Land Resources class in the Academy of Engineering and Environmental 
Sciences recently won the Florida GIS Competition held by the Florida Geographic Alliance. 

	 Seniors Griffin King and Aubrey Miller took prizes for their 
research of nutrient levels in the St. Johns River. Their Academy 
teacher, Mrs. Pressel, indicated both students spent months 
researching and developing maps using GIS software and working 
with an Academy Business Partner and GeoMentor from St. Johns 
County Public Works. 
	 Their ArcGIS StoryMap can be found at: http://arcg.is/2v7wy3E

www.fctc.edu
mailto:jennifer.wills@stjohns.k12.fl.us
http://arcg.is/2v7wy3E
http://www.medicalcareerinstitute.org
http://www.dansoncarpetcare.com
http://www.StJohnsGolf.com
http://www.atlanticcoastbank.net
http://www.romasitalianpizzeria.com
http://SATprepFlorida.com
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A Giant Thank You 
	 A Giant Thank You for the hard work and huge hearts of the Swim 
and Dive team of Creekside High. Hugs Across the County is in charge 
of weekend food programs at some local schools this school year, a very 
overwhelming task, and your Swim Team just did an absolutely incredible 
food collection for us. We are so grateful!! Hugs cannot do what we do 
without help like this! Thank You, Creekside High Knights!
Brette Reiman, Founder, Hugs Across the County

	 Did you know we scheduled over 2,000 hours of volunteer hours before school even 
started? A HUGE thank you to all the student and parent volunteers who gave their time 
and commitment to Creekside over the summer and during all of our Start of School 
projects. Because of you, we were able to start the school year off just right. So, thank 
you, thank you, thank you. You are AWESOME!!! 
	 Feel like you want to join the volunteer team?? Email Debbie Nievinski at 
chsknightsvol@gmail.com and you will be added to an email list for upcoming projects. 
Thank you.

mailto:chsknightsvol@gmail.com

